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Submission of Vaccination Card for Your Child 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

As part of a directive from the Ministry of Health (MOH), we kindly ask you to submit a copy of 

your child’s vaccination card at your earliest convenience. Up-to-date vaccination records are 

essential for ensuring a safe environment for all students. 

Deadline to Submit the Vaccination Card: 20/11/2024 

Do not have a vaccination card? 

If your child does not have a vaccination card, you may visit the Primary Health 

Center (PHC), where staff can assist with issuing a new vaccination card and provide details on 

required vaccinations. 

Those who have already submitted the vaccination card, please ignore. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in this important matter. 

Regards, 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/PkUD4QFA3TH5LLa46?g_st=com.google.maps.preview.copy
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